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From: Cyndi Sharkey
To: Mike Applegarth; Dustin Fratto
Subject: Fw: Bulk waste sandy
Date: Sunday, February 2, 2020 1:49:03 PM


From: Jessica Watts <jesswattsdesign@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, February 2, 2020 1:29 PM
To: Cyndi Sharkey <csharkey@sandy.utah.gov>
Subject: Re: Bulk waste sandy
 
Yes! You may include it. Although I do think the new program is good, I fear that it will not
have the same encouraging affect for people to beautify their yards twice a year, because it
will not be a scheduled event. I think more people are likely to forget about the new program,
and less likely do utilize it. 


Sent from my iPhone


From: Jessica Watts <jesswattsdesign@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, February 1, 2020 6:11 PM
To: Cyndi Sharkey <csharkey@sandy.utah.gov>
Subject: Bulk waste sandy
 
To whom it may concern, I have just heard about Mayor Bradburn trying to eliminate bulk waste
pick up in spring and fall! This makes me so disappointed as we moved from one home in sandy and
chose to specifically stay in sandy because we love the bulk waste program! It’s such an amazing
initiative That encourages neighbors to keep their yards and homes tidy, which increases our desire
to live in beautiful sandy neighborhoods! I have seen so many times the contagious affect of one
neighbor starting a pile while beautifying their home, which then starts a chain reaction of neighbors
wanting to do the same! This is such a wonderful program that we truly feel privileged to have in
sandy, and would be sorely disappointed if it were to be eliminated!


Hope you reconsider! 


Thanks,


Jessica Watts (Happy Sandy Resident)
1978 Rio Ct., Sandy, UT, 84093 
435-764-6472 


Sent from my iPhone
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